
Meeting for pre submission clarifications-MNRE PLI Scheme 

IREDA has issued ‘Invitation for application’ document for Selection of Manufacturers for Setting up 
Manufacturing Capacities for High Efficiency Solar PV Modules under the Production Linked 
Incentive scheme. As per requests received from prospective applicants, a virtual meeting for pre-
submission clarifications is being organized through Microsoft Teams at 5:00 PM on June 22,2021. 
Interested participants are requested to send a request at plischeme@ireda.in for attending the 
meeting so that meeting link can be shared with them. 
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